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Santa Fe Mountains Landscape Resiliency Project 
 
 
Jun 25, 2019 
 
Forest Supervisor James Melonas 
 
Dear Forest Supervisor Melonas, 
 
Frankly, the idea that your plan is supposed to "restore forest 
health" really sounds like you want to get all the commercial 
profit out of this 50,000 acres while cutting down old growth forests, 
killing off Mexican spotted owls & probably  many other species of 
wildlife that uses this forest as habitat, and to top it off, putting 
more roads (which will be needed by loggers) in a very fragile forest! 
We (US American taxpayers) dont need more "former" forests - 
we need MORE forests, MORE wildlife habitat.  Its time to do the right 
thing for our remaining wilderness areas - of which this national 
forest is one. 
The Santa Fe Conservation Alternative sounds like the way to do that. 
Listen to them! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Maggie Frazier 
134 Dunbar Rd 
Windsor, NY 13865 
mfrazier74@hotmail.com 
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